

# Frodsham & District Photographic Society



## Committee Meeting 12th August 2021

Date & Time: Wednesday, Thursday 12th August 2021 @7.30pm  
Via Zoom

Present:

Chair :	Liz Kenny	Programme Secretary :	Ian Stanley
Secretary :	Miriam Manners		
Treasurer :	Brian Lunt	Committee Member :	Marie Aldridge
Webmaster :	Andrew Williams	Committee Member :	Tec Evans

Apologies Peter Edwards

Minutes of Last Meeting 21st July not agreed yet-needs to be agreed before they can be put on the web site

Apologies Peter Edwards

## Agenda

### 1. Finance

- a. All ok little expenditure
- b. Draft email to existing members as a reminder to pay subs
- c. Brian was asked for some blank application forms etc to have ready for exhibition should they be needed. Action **BL**

### 2. Exhibition

- a. Hanging of prints went well on Wednesday- timelapse video on facebook website
- b. **MA** has been in already and one print is sold
- c. Suggestion from Kim to perhaps have something going on ie some still life photography perhaps on a table in the middle of the room rather than just standing around .
- d. Catalogues some already been sold Kim has a supply **AW** to set up a way to pay for catalogues directly an email to go out to inform members of this

# Frodsham & District Photographic Society



- e. Facebook Page members have been informed of this but a reminder will be sent out
- f. Invites These have all gone out committee members have all been working on this
- g. Local MP coming on the 24th **IS** has said he will cover this with anybody else who would like to be there.
- h. John Hughes would like to take a step back from duties with the club.
- i. Has anybody got any information on Hazel-President- **LK** to speak to Liz Pearce regarding this. **LK** to collate a list of all who may have been invited-suggestion that we have a Frodsham Name Tag for the committee
- j. All dates have been corrected on flyers etc except for the catalogue perhaps an amendment slip to be inserted thought it was a shame to mess catalogue up so people know who we are manning the exhibition
- k. **LK** to do a spreadsheet for exhibition and festival in the park and the exhibition.Committee Whatsapp can also be used to let others on committee if you are going to be there .
- l. Childrens sheets have done these and they will be available for children to use and a small prize will be given to the winner and runner up. Action **MA**

## 3. Welcome Evening

- a. Running order on the website. **IS & MM** away hoping to zoom in if they get an internet connection. Suggestion made to ask members to send in a picture-what of-perhaps something they took during break.
- b. Distribution of flyers **LK** can get more printed if needed, look very good

## 4. Programme

- a. Membership cards done by John Hughes to be taken to the exhibition and distributed to members that arrive **IS**

# Frodsham & District Photographic Society



- b. Eventbrite **LK** to enter this, first one needs doing quickly as presenter is 2nd week in Sept
- c. Rebrand Logo it was agreed this need to be done also the name of the club which also needs to be modernised. Action **All**
- d. Suitcase Theatre they are still happy to come and give us a photography studio session probably winter/early spring good opportunity for portrait photography (a studio evening). Action **IS** and **MA**

## 5. Competitions

- a. The first hand in for competitions is the day before First meeting. Mailchimp to go out to remind members to enter
- b. It was agreed the first competition too early in the season and needs to be looked at for next year **IS**
- c. Prints for live meeting after Christmas on hold until next meeting

## 6. Walthamstow Summer School

- a. **LK & AW** in discussion regarding this. **AW** already has a course that could be adapted .Perhaps a separate meeting just for this possible event . the course is intended to help inexperienced photographers with settings, in the field and processing

## 7. Bingley Photo Walk **AW** sending a link out to explain this

## 8. Christmas Festival Frodsham we have been asked to be the official photographers at this event it was agreed we would cover it. **LK**

## 9. Zoom meetings decided to keep meetings via zoom with perhaps the odd coffee morning for a informal chat

## 10. AOB

- a. **Tec** asked for clarification regarding paying £25 for half year subs or £50 for full year-sorted
- b. What are the spacing rules if any at the Arts Centre -thoughts for going back after Christmas. **LK** to investigate.
- c. Some clubs are going to be on zoom meeting for the whole of next season

# Frodsham & District Photographic Society



## 11. Brought forward items from last meeting

- a. Town Council Grant.  
Reluctantly decided not to pursue this now until next season.
- b. Helsby Sports & Social Club. **LK** to investigate.
- c. Novice Cup (**LK** to put details in next mailchimp)

12. Date and time of next meeting Tuesday 21st September meeting closed  
9.30pm